RECEIVED

AUG 07 2023

SOUTH DAKOTA PUBLIC
UTILITIES COMMISSION

8-5-23

Dear PUC,

Since you are PUC Commissioners that have take an oath to our Constitution and
since eminent domain is for government to be able to provide for a public need
and only with just compensation for the landowner these private companies
Summit Carbon Solutions and Navigator Pipeline are taking private land. Stop
them! Don't let them do this!

Keith Rhudy

Rapid City, SD 57701
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